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WFWP Italy President Elisabetta Nistri was invited by a famous local radio station, Radio Roma Capitale, 

for an interview about her work with WFWP.  

 

It was aired on 2 Dec 2018.  

 

The interview was also filmed and the video was broadcasted on the station's facebook page, including 

some pictures about WFWP activities. 

 

Elisabetta Nistri explained the purpose of WFWP and Dr. Moon's vision for peace, and the reason why 

she decided to join in such an incredible movement. 

 

 


